-

Authorized by:

‘ @ Profesiional Engineers
Onarip )

Engineering &
Administrative

4 Testing For FCC
Submissions/Verifications

/ippmved Test Facility

ﬁ&m’zteth Wimiten

11 Kelfield Street, Etobicoke, Ontario, Canada, M9W 541
Telephone (416) 246—1 116, Fax (416) 246-1020

* October 27, 1998 )

Federal Communications Commission

Equipment Authorization Division

Application Processing Branch -
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. ‘

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: FCC Part 15 Certification Application for
Hello Direct, Inc.
Model Cordless XL T

‘ FCCID: LKKXLT
Marstech Report No. 98257D

Gentlemen:

We are herewith submitfing an original filing for Hello Direct, Inc. for their Model Cordless XLT for Part 15
certification.

The subject model is a 900MHz cordless headset which connects to other telephones and does not directly connect to the
PSTN.

Please note that Hello Direct’s address has been changed to:

Hello Direct, Inc.
5893 Rue Ferrari
San Jose, CA

95138-1859 USA

Please update your records accordingly. A letter from Hello Direct is attached for your reference.

Please review this prolect at your earhest convenience and please do not hesitate to call us collect should any problem
arise.

Yours very truly,

President
E-mail bob@marstechltd.com

RGM/eke

“Enclosures

cc: " Mr. Richard Gan
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October 26, 1998

Ms. Erlinda Canaria

Marstech Limited

11 Kelfield Street

Etobicoke, Ontario M9W 5Al
CANADA

Hello Erlinda:

This letter serves as a notice to inform the Federal Communications Commission of Hello
Direct’s change of address from:

5884 Eden Park Place
San Jose, CA 95138-1859
California, U.S.A.

To:
5893 Rue Ferran
San Jose, CA 95138-1858
California, U.S.A.
Please send all future correspondence to the new address. Thank you.
Sincerely,
Susan Britto

Product Manager

FCC ID: LKKXLT
Marstech Report No. 98257D

LELLO DIRECT, INC. « 5893 Rue Ferrari » San Jose, CA 95138-1858 » (408) 972-1990 » Fax (408) 972-1081
url: http://www hello-direct.com « e-mail: xpressit@hihello.com
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Federal Communication Commision
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Qakland Mills Rd.
Columbia, Md 21046

Subject : Letter Of Authorization
Gentlemen:

We, the undersigned , hereby authorize Marstech Ltd. to act
on our behalf before the Federal Communications Commission
in all matters relating to applications for equipment
authorization, including the signing of all documents
relating to these matters. Any and all acts carried out by
the named party on our behalf shall have the same effects as
acts of our own.

We, (Hello Direct Inc ), certify that no party to the
application is subject to a denial of federal benefits, that
includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-
Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U. S. C. 853(a).

SINCERELY,

A.

John Magnas
Sr. Director of Engineering

Applicant:  Hello Direct Inc

Dated this 14 August, 1998

FCC ID: LKKXLT
Marstech Report No. 98257D
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